
Up to $50,000 

ROBBERY OF A LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to 
the arrest and conviction of the suspect who assaulted and robbed a U.S. Postal Service (USPS) 

Letter Carrier at 701 W. 13th Street, Tempe, AZ 85281.

The incident occurred, at approximately 1:15 P.M., on February 24, 2021.

The suspect is described as a white male with brown hair and brown eyes, approximately 5'10" tall, 
and weighing approximately 160 pounds. The subject was wearing a black sweater and blue 

jeans. The suspect was believed to be the passenger of a gray, four-door sedan (pictured above).

Assault of a USPS employee and theft of U.S. Mail are federal offenses under Title 18, United 
States Code, Sections 111 and 1708, respectively. Persons convicted on the above charges may 

face up to 20 years in federal prison. 

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3323934 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




